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Today, it was announced that the proposed regulations for the qualified opportunity zone tax program 

(the ?Program?) are being reviewed by the Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs (the ?OIRA?) of 

the Office of Management and Budget.  Once the OIRA has completed its review of the proposed 

regulations, they will return to the Treasury Department and the Internal Revenue Service for 

publication.   

This is encouraging news for investors, developers and business owners looking for guidance on how to 

utilize the Program and take advantage of its incentives.  Williams Mullen is actively monitoring the 

status of the proposed regulations and will provide updates and alerts to clients as more information 

becomes available.  For additional information on the Program, click here.

Related People

Jenny H. Connors ? 804.420.6582 ? jconnors@williamsmullen.com

Related Services

Qualified Opportunity Zones

Tax Law

Private Client & Fiduciary Services

Land Use

Real Estate

Real Estate Development

Affordable Housing & Tax Credits

Seeking Guidance? QO Zone Regulations 
Imminent

/people/jenny-h-connors
http://www.williamsmullen.com/practice/qualified-opportunity-zones

